In response to the meeting between members of the General Counsel’s Office and the IRB Chair, the following procedures are now in place for the IRB.

1. If an outside researcher requests UNCP student email addresses to distribute the survey, the IRB Chair will first request an approval letter from the researcher’s institution.  Upon receipt of the approval letter, the researcher’s request for email addresses will then be sent to the Registrar’s Office.  The Registrar can provide the researcher with the emails.
2. Any UNCP student that is harmed from participating in an outside researcher’s study can contact the Counseling Center for needed assistance.
3. If the outside researcher is collecting Title IX data, individuals at UNCP are not under any obligation to report this information if they do not see this data.  If UNCP individuals do see this data, then they are required to contact the UNCP Title IX Office. 
